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IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

February 4, 2025 

WCSD ANNOUNCES LITERACY DAY FOR THE COMMUNITY  
 

 Williamsburg County School District will be hosting a Literacy Day event on Saturday, 
March 15. It will take place on the West Campus of Kingstree High School. We ask that parents, 
community members, churches, businesses and other stakeholders send representatives to 
attend the event. This community-based event will be focused on early reading, literacy at all 
levels, and stakeholder engagement. We need your help to ensure that all students are reading 
at or above grade level. We would love to have you at this event!  
 

The day will start promptly at 8:00 a.m.  
Vendors and authors should set-up between 7:00 a.m. and 7:45 a.m.  

Parents and all community stakeholders should arrive by 8:00 a.m. 
  

All who would like to attend should register using one of the options below:  

Link: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdOLf0BoTFwNIdCnNHgaQJ9UVxtLQfdd8d1MBaE
qY-fuDf_gw/viewform?usp=header  

 

Email: Berlinda Mack  

bnmack@wcsd.k12.sc.us  

 

Email: Angela Fred  

Anmcclary-rush@wcsd.k12.sc.us  

*Contact your child’s school and speak with the parenting coordinator.   

We look forward to seeing you on March 15th.   

  

 

Williamsburg County School District  

 
Post Office Box 1067-Kingstree, SC 29556 

Telephone: (843) 355-5571  Fax: (843) 355-3213 
www.wcsd.k12.sc.us 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdOLf0BoTFwNIdCnNHgaQJ9UVxtLQfdd8d1MBaEqY-fuDf_gw/viewform?usp=header
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdOLf0BoTFwNIdCnNHgaQJ9UVxtLQfdd8d1MBaEqY-fuDf_gw/viewform?usp=header
mailto:bnmack@wcsd.k12.sc.us
mailto:Anmcclary-rush@wcsd.k12.sc.us
http://www.wcsd.k12.sc.us/

